On August 15, 206, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding CC6 Consultant Contract for First Associates, Inc.
 
Question:  “Should we look to have a more appropriate evaluation for IT related consultants?”
 
Response:  Yes.  The current Consultant Evaluation form PBSD 2075 (Rev. 7/14/2004) is the District standard evaluation form for all consultants.  This form is designed to cover a broad spectrum of consulting services delivered by an individual consultant.  
 
We recommend that the evaluations of Information Technology (IT) projects and consultants would be better served with a form specifically designed for IT functions.  This would include evaluating IT projects in totality with the appropriated sublevel assessments of project components such as: planning, project management, resource assignment, task timeline compliance, consultant’s technical skills, scope containment, project status reporting,  cost containment, and teamwork, to name a few. IT will work with the Purchasing Department to add these elements to the IT consultant evaluation form.  
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